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Subject: Global Household Goods Contract (GHC) Update

From: Dawson, Robert A (Andy) SES TRANSCOM TCJ9 (USA) <robert.a.dawson2.civ@mail.mil>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2024 9:12 AM 
To: Dawson, Robert A (Andy) SES TRANSCOM TCJ9 (USA) <robert.a.dawson2.civ@mail.mil> 
Subject: [External] Global Household Goods Contract (GHC) Update 

Industry Leaders, 

I hope this email finds you doing well.  For those that do not know me, my name is Andy Dawson and I 
currently serve as the Director of the Defense Personal Property Management Office located at US 
Transportation Command (USTRANSCOM), Scott Air Force Base, Illinois.   

Thank you for your support to the Defense Personal Property Program (DP3).  Relocations are an integral part 
of the military profession and have a direct impact on the overall quality of life of our service members and 
military families. 

I am reaching out directly to you since you are identified as a shareholder, owner, or high-ranking official 
within your company that is registered and participates in the DP3.  As we begin the transition to the Global 
Household Goods Contract (GHC), I want to open a direct line of communication with you to address any 
questions or concerns you may have about this significant change to the program.   

The shift of the DP3 from the current tender of service program to the Global Household Goods Contract 
signifies the largest reform of the household goods program in two decades.  Over the next 12 to 24 months 
significant changes will occur within the domestic and international household goods program.  Our goal is to 
execute an open, transparent transition. 

Yesterday, we turned on MilMove and began shipment awards to the GHC contract.  Over the next few months, 
you will gradually see volume reduce in the tender program, with the goal being to transition the entire 
domestic program to the GHC for the 2025 moving season which begins on 15 May 2025.  We are planning for 
the international program to begin transitioning after peak season 2025.  

As always, I am available to talk with you if you have any questions or concerns.  You may reach me directly at 
robert.a.dawson2.civ@mail.mil. 

Thanks again for your current and future support to the Department of Defense. 

Best regards, 
Andy 

Mr. Andy Dawson 
Director, Defense Personal Property 
    Management Office (TCJ9) 
US Transportation Command 
Scott Air Force Base, Illinois 62225 


